
The Vaucluse
Newsletter 

TERM TWO NEWS FROM OUR SCHOOL

*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 

In the school holidays, Ms Allen, Ms Schwartz, & Mr
McDonald joined Mr Ensor at his wedding. A big

congratulations to Mr Ensor from the VPS community! 



The Principals Report

Dear Vaucluse Families,
This week has been a fabulous display of the support from our
community. Families donated beautiful gifts for our Mother’s Day
Stall. A wonderful group of parent volunteers, capably led by our
P&C President Nadia Kaye, wo(manned) our tables to assist our
students to find the perfect gift for their loved ones. We raised
over $2100 to put towards our school.
Last Friday we had our Anzac Day ceremony at school. Our students and
staff were thrilled to have representation of HMAS Watson which was
arranged by Mason in Year 3’s mum Tina. The catafalque was an
outstanding addition to our ceremony, and we really appreciated
Lieutenant Searle’s speech. Our school leaders enthusiastically lead
their first official assembly and they certainly rose to the occasion. We
look forward to continuing to develop our engagement with HMAS
Watson.
Next week Year 4 head to the Great Aussie Bush Camp in Tea Gardens.
Ms Davidson, Mr Jackson, Miss Giles, Miss Baker and Mr McDonald will
be spending their weekend packing and catching up on sleep in
anticipation of the sleep deprivation that camp provides. The students
meanwhile are eagerly counting down the days until they wave
goodbye to their families and participate in many fun and exciting
activities.
NAPLAN kicks off on Tuesday with Writing. For this assessment Year 3
will be completing a written test and Year 5 will be completing theirs
online. Reading, Language Conventions and Numeracy will be
completed the following week. Ms Schwartz has coordinated this
process and will be supervising the assessments. 
Finally, we know that our school community is filled with incredible
learning opportunities for our students. If you think your talents,
experiences, professions may be beneficial to our school, please let us
know. We love having our parents support our teaching and learning
projects in a purposeful and meaningful way. 
Have a great weekend,

Miss Allen



A huge thank you to Nadia, Tully and their band of volunteers
who organised and ran the Mothers day stall today.

 Happy Mothers Day to all our wonderful VPS Mum's, we are
thinking of those who find this a challenging time.   



Our students made us very proud
during the Anzac Day Ceremony.
Thank you to our fantastic school
leaders for running the assembly 

 

ANZAC DAY CEREMONY 



We were lucky enough to have some
special visitors join us for our ANZAC

day ceremony. Thank you to the
catafalque party from HMAS Watson!
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 Jemima, Cameron & Phoenix
from the Learning Hub

showing off their fantastic
basketball skills 



4G are so happy to be
back in the SAKG

Kitchen. Recipes will be
coming your way soon. 





Congratulations to Georgie from 1/2D for achieving
a Principals Award for being a conscientious &

helpful student at VPS  
















